
From: Solon Brad
To: Wolff Andrea
Subject: FW: Against Changes to Shooting Star
Date: Monday, November 26, 2012 7:21:53 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Scott [mailto:scott@blackhillshabitat.org]
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2012 3:43 PM
To: Solon Brad
Cc: mitch slusarski; jgs437@rap.midco.net; Gene Hensley
Subject: Against Changes to Shooting Star

To whom it may concern:

Unfortunately I have a previous engagement that will preclude me from attending the planning meeting
on Nov 27th at 12:30.

As residents of 5508 Sunburst Dr, in the Wildwood subdivision, my family and I purchased here because
of the natural, quiet and low traffic environment.  We oppose the measure from letter dated Nov 2 but
not received until weeks later, requesting a name change for Poppy trail to Shooting Star Trail.

We want the road to remain named as is.  Further we are strongly opposed to any remote interest in
Shooting Star Trail becoming a connector street with Red Rocks subdivision.  The case for this was tried
and decided against in federal district and state supreme court.

Scott Engmann
Executive Director
Black Hills Area Habitat for Humanity
605.348.9196
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